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THE PRIME MINISTER

att  P,-,

18 May 1979

Thank you so much for your kind  message of  congratulations

on my appointment as Prime Minister.

I look forward to working to strengthen still further the

excellent relations between our two countries and our peoples;

and to meeting you at the next European Council, in Strasbourg.

With  every best wish,

His Excellency Mr. A.A.M. van Agt.




